APRC Resolutions for Consideration by WCU’s Faculty Senate
October, 23rd 2008

· Resolved, Jumpstart training should be eliminated as a graduation requirement from Western Carolina University. Instead, optional orientation sessions should be provided, along with other support from IT Services necessary for students to become familiar with university email accounts, password-protected web portals, and the Electronic Briefcase.
· Resolved, the disciplinary major(s) of graduating students should be included on their diplomas.

· Resolved, minimum required hours for continuing thesis courses should be reduced from 2 to 1, although particular programs may still require as many as 9 hours to maintain ongoing enrollment.

· Resolved, graduate students who fail to maintain continuous enrollment for one semester or more should be required to submit a re-enrollment form in order request reinstatement as an active student. They do not need to re-apply for admission.
· Resolved, AA-4 forms should be eliminated. AA-5 forms should henceforth be used for the minor curricular changes of the type that were previously under the scope of AA-4s.

· Resolved, final transcripts verifying conferral of a baccalaureate-level degree must be submitted to the Graduate School by the end of the first semester of admission.

